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We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to all participants who made
Wednesday afternoon such a memorable event. The response was truly

overwhelming, with over 190 entries flooding in! It is with immense joy that we
announce our successful fundraising efforts, with an impressive sum of over £170

raised for our esteemed Parent-Teacher Association

Our warmest congratulations go to Stanley and Charlie N for their exceptional entries,
which earned them the coveted ‘Best in Show’ awards. Their creative and artistic

contributions truly encapsulated the essence of spring. We would also like to extend our
congratulations to Kobe, Jack, Kenza, Charlie N, and Luna for earning the highest number of

points within their respective age categories. Your dedication and talent are truly
commendable.We hope you enjoy your special prizes provided by the PTA!

We would be remiss if we did not acknowledge the invaluable support of our PTA. Their
tireless efforts and unwavering commitment were integral in making this event such a

resounding success. Your devotion to our school community is truly appreciated.
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The sheer variety and ingenuity of the entries were astounding. From spring gardens
delicately crafted on a biscuit tin lid to a beautifully handmade flowers that exuded the
essence of the season, each entry showcased the immense creativity and talent of our

students. Spring was beautifully expressed through poems that captured the vibrancy and
renewal of this wondrous time of year. The meticulously decorated eggs symbolized new

beginnings, while the thoughtfully designed spring-themed junk models showcased
resourcefulness and innovation.

The exhibition featured an array of handcrafted animals, each one meticulously sculpted
and meticulously crafted with love and care. Attendees were captivated by the intricately
designed spring bonnets, showcasing the artistry and flair of our students. As a delightful

treat, there were chocolate nests on show, providing a delectable taste of the season. A
collection of meticulously decorated pebbles and vibrant rainbow collages served as a

testament to the artistic expression and imagination of our talented young individuals. To
complete this delightful celebration of spring, homemade jam was also showcased,

offering a taste of the season's bounty.

What an absolutely astounding spring show filled with joy and creativity! We would
like to extend our deepest gratitude to our parents, families, and school community

for their unwavering support in embracing this extraordinary event. It was
heartwarming to witness the wholehearted commitment displayed by every

individual who attended alongside their adored children, diligently aiding them in
preparing their marvellous entries. Your presence and involvement truly made this

occasion an outstanding success.
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Furthermore, we want to express our sincere appreciation to the esteemed members of
our school governing body. Their paramount task of judging the abundance of

extraordinary entries was undoubtedly an arduous one, but they gracefully fulfilled it
with poise and fairness - deliberating over their difficult choices for over two hours!

Their unwavering dedication is both commendable and greatly appreciated.

 We owe a massive round of applause to our extraordinary children - your marvellous
entries truly captured the essence of the season, encapsulating the vibrant beauty and joy

it embodies. Your hard work, dedication, and imaginative interpretations left us
astounded. The show would not have been the same without your incredible

contributions, and we are immensely proud of each and every one of you.

Lastly, let us extend a warm and heartfelt thank you to our dedicated staff whose tireless
efforts made this beautiful show possible. Their relentless support in presenting the

entries and meticulously preparing the hall for this awe-inspiring exhibition is a
testament to their remarkable teamwork. Their devotion and passion for nurturing our
students' talents and bringing the whole community together were pivotal in creating

such an unforgettable experience.
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25TH MARCH - PARENTS’
MEETING KS2

29TH MAR - GOOD FRIDAY
BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL

CLOSED 

1ST APRIL - EASTER
HOLIDAYS APRIL 1ST - 12TH

15TH APRIL - SUMMER
TERM BEGINS

16TH APRIL - RNLI
LIFEGUARDS VISIT &

WATER SAFETY
WORKSHOP

13TH MAY - Y6 SATS WEEK

Dates for your Diary

Class teachers can be messaged 
directly via Class Dojo.

You can also emailed us via: 
Mr Lovell: Head@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

or
Mrs Moore: Bmoore@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

or
Mrs Sherrington: Secretary@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

CONTACTING US: 

3RD JUNE - INSET DAY -
SCHOOL CLOSED TO

PUPILS

10TH JUNE - SPORTS
DAY - WEATHER

PERMITTING

10TH - 14TH JUNE -
PHONICS SCREENING

17TH JUNE - RESERVE
SPORTS DAY

17TH JULY - SCHOOL
PRODUCTION

23RD JULY - LEAVERS’
ASSEMBLY

24TH JULY - INSET DAY -
SCHOOL CLOSED TO

PUPILS


